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Lisbon Virtual Parent Information Sessions 
Parents please join us to learn more about our Hybrid instruction for students. Please remember to log into your child’s account to use the Meeting Codes below
Group E Students:  Students attending 5-days a week
In-Person Return Date: Monday, March 1
· Information Session:
· Wednesday, February 24th 6:00 pm – 7:00 PM
· Meeting Code:  lesgroupE
Kindergarten -  Grade 2 Students:  In-Person Return Date: Monday, March 15
· Information Session for ALL K-2 students (in-person and virtual)
· Tuesday, March 9th 6:00 – 7:00 PM
· Meeting Code:  lesgroupk12
Grades 3-5 Students:  In-Person Return Date Monday, March 29
· Information Session for ALL 3-5 students (in-person and virtual)
· Tuesday, March 23rd 6:00 – 7:00 PM
· Meeting Code:  lesgroup345

3 Hour Dismissal Reminder and Bus Information Link
Changes to 2020-2021 Academic Calendar
Thursday, February 25, and Friday, February 26 will be early dismissal days for students at all levels. The early dismissals will provide school-based staff with additional time to complete classroom setup and other preparations necessary to ensure a smooth transition to a hybrid model of in-person and concurrent virtual learning.

Bus Transportation
Bus schedules will be available prior to students returning to school buildings. Once the schedules are ready, you will be able to access them through the link below.
Transportation Information

Hybrid Schedule
We wanted to share with you that Howard County Public Schools communicated detailed information associated with a transition to a hybrid schedule commencing March 1 to families. These changes will affect all students during the next few weeks. The information shared is designed to support families with the transition to Hybrid Instruction. Planning and preparation for this new hybrid learning has been intensive and we appreciate your grace, patience and understanding as the essential components of hybrid learning are finalized.
Over the next days and weeks, we will be sending more detailed information. We are following the guidelines of the county and cohort days will be shared the week of March 1st. We know you are anxiously awaiting that news. Information outlining procedures, routines, schedules and safety practices will be shared, and while some students will be receiving instruction "in-person", it is important we continue to embrace the needs of all learners, whether they are virtual, every day or hybrid.

Student Schedule
Beginning Monday, March 1, all students will transitioning to a new schedule, whether they are Fully Virtual, E-Group, or A/B Hybrid. Our student hours have shifted to a start time of 9:00 a.m. and an end time of 3:30 p.m.  More detailed information will be shared by grade level teams, but an overview of the LES Hybrid Schedules (K-5) can be found at the following link:
LES Hybrid Schedule
Your child will receive updated Canvas calendars for this new schedule. Whether your child will be receiving instruction in-person or virtually this schedule will be used.
We appreciate your partnership as we navigate this transition to a hybrid schedule. LES students have been amazing. Their resilience and flexibility has been so impressive and we will navigate this upcoming change together! Stay tuned for further information this week.
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